
                                    

           

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:    March 13, 2020      2nd press release          

CONTACT:       Duval County Supervisor of Elections, (904) 630-1414  

      

        All Early Voting Sites, including Libraries will remain open for voting 

through Sunday March 15th.  Libraries and Fire Stations that are designated 

as a Voting Precinct on Election Day will be open on Election Day. 

 

  

Sincerely, 

 Mike Hogan                                   

Duval County Supervisor of Elections 

 


